PW080106-02

## Jones Karen

From: Janelle Finck [janelle.fiskls@midconetwork.com]

**Sent:** Wednesday, July 26, 2006 12:20 PM

To: karen.jones@rcgov.org

Cc: danw@scullconst.com; ron.fiskls@midconetwork.com

Subject: WILDWOOD WATER MAIN TAPS

## Karen:

On behalf of developer Danny Wegner, I would like to request placement on the agenda for the August 1, 2006 Public Works Meeting. Mr. Wegner is extending a portion of water main within the south loop of Wildwood Drive and he would like to request that the City refrain from issuing water taps to adjoining landowners until such time as he is able to reach a reimbursement agreement with the City.

Thank you for your assistance.

Janelle L. Finck – President
Fisk Land Surveying & Consulting Engineers, Inc.
PO Box 8154
Rapid City, SD 57709
(p) 605-348-1538
(f) 605-341-1112